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Friday 20 March 2020
An important update for members, guests and visitors of Katoomba RSL Club

Katoomba RSL would like to thank all their members and guests for their continued
support, patience and understanding during this fime of Covid-1? uncertainty.

Regarding the government regulations announced on Wednesday 18" March, the
maximum amount of people now allowed in an enclosed indoor area is 100.
Accordingly, we have now adjusted our capacity at Katoomba RSL to be in full
compliance with this ruling in all the designated areas of the club, while also
recognising social distancing.

We understand that some people will elect to self-isolate during this crisis. We also
understand some people will wish to still go out while adhering to these restrictions.
And we want you to know that Katoomba RSL is still open, still providing free lounge
entertainment, still offering plenty of great food options and friendly service,

Of course, safety of our staff, members and guests remains paramount, and we are
committed to providing the highest levels of cleanliness and hygiene practises.

At Katoomba RSL, community is important to everything we do, and we are focused
on providing a safe, comfortable and positive environment for all our members and
guests.

Some things have changed slightly to make sure we are supporting and adhering fo
all the government health and safety guidelines.

Thank you for supporting us as we navigate through these challenging times.

Yours sincerely,

Nick Darias
CEQ

‘Supporting the Community that Supports Us’
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